
CITY OF LA CROSSE 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 
(608) 789-CITY

www.cityoflacrosse.org 

LEGISLATION STAFF REPORT FOR COUNCIL 

File ID Caption 

Staff/Department Responsible for Legislation 

Requestor of Legislation 

Location, if applicable 

Summary 

Background 

Fiscal Impact 

Staff Recommendation 

/Purpose


	Staff/Department Responsible: The Parks, Recreation, Forestry, and Buildings and Grounds Department
	Requestor: Jason Odegaard
	Location, if applicable: Pettibone Park
	Background: 

The waterline was never run in Pettibone Park to connect both the bathhouse and the Pettibone Boat Club. These properties both continue to run on their own separate wells and with the flooding that frequently occurs in Pettibone Park the Parks Department feels it would be best served to have these parcels on municipal water.
	Fiscal Impact: $510,000.00 reallocated ARPA funds.
	Staff Recommendation: The Parks, Recreation, Forestry, and Buildings and Grounds recommends approval.
	File ID: 23-0576
	Caption: Pettibone Park Waterline Extension
	Summary/Purpose: Parcels 17-20273-30 and parcel 17-20273-35 are not currently connected to City of La Crosse water system. The intermittent flooding of the area and  the wells located on these parcels causes concern as to the long-term viability of the water supply. The connection of these two parcels will ensure clean, non- contaminated water for the use by the public.  


